Dear Prof. Christoph Wanner, MD, President of ERA/EDTA
To all ERA/EDTA members

We would like to express our heartfelt condolences for the many victims of the recent floods in
Western Europe. Our thought are with everyone who has been affected by this disaster.

We are saddened to hear that so many houses, towns and beautiful nature have been destroyed.
We are also worried about the damage to kidney clinics and dialysis facilities.

We, the members of the Japanese Society of Nephrology, wish to support you as your close friends.
If you have any requests, please do not hesitate to let us know.

We sincerely hope that you and your family are safe and recover as soon as possible.

Sincere yours,

Naoki Kashihara, M.D.Ph.D., President of Japanese Society of Nephrology (JSN)

on behalf of Executive committee members of JSN
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